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The following items were discussed at the Task Force meeting:





1.	Purpose of the Task Force:�The Task Force was commissioned with the objective of consolidating the existing C37.30 series documents into one usable document, which would then be used as a basis for harmonization with the IEC standards. The intention is to eliminate redundancies amongst the standards.


2.	A Draft 1 was presented to the attendees for review and comment, along with a list of possibly controversial items. Mainly two items were discussed at length, as follows:


·	Test durations for Short-time Withstand Current Test are different in the two switch standards: IEEE 1247 and C37.34�Resolution: allow for variance in duration depending on the ratings as given in Preferred Ratings Tables


·	Corona and RIV Tests are treated separately in IEEE 1247, combined in C37.34�Resolution: merge the two tests into one procedure


3.	The Task Force was charged with the following tasks:


·	Develop a Draft 2 that would include all tables, charts, graphics from all standards; this would then become a complete standard. Also, revise/update table enumeration and all references within the document.


·	Develop, in electronic format, the base document, which contains all sections from all standards, along with revision marks and comments in areas that were amended to develop Draft 1.


·	Base document, and Draft 2, will be sent to all Task Force attendees and High Voltage Switch Subcommittee members for comment. The documents are to be sent out by December 15, 1999. Comments will be requested to be returned by February 1, 2000.


4.	It is the intention of the Task Force to have a final Draft 3 available for review by the next IEEE Switchgear meeting in May 2000.


5.	A formal PAR request will be submitted by Alexander Dixon.
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Task Force Chair





